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Dear Dr. Friedman:

1 have had the opportunity to carefully review in detail all of the medical records
related to Dr. Dominic Morgan's care, including the recent defense medical
exam provided by Dr. Steven Odin in Philadelphia, Pennsylvania, as well as the
comprehensive ocular evaluation conducted by Dr. James Selz in Les Angeles,
California. In addition, I reviewed the MD-TV videotape "Infomercial Transcript"
that Dr. Anita Nevyae-Wallace used to promote the ''Nevyas Excimer Laser"
without providing information to viewers regarding the investigational status of
the Excimer laser with the FDA.

In review of Dr. Salz' extensive examination and conclusions, I am of the
opinion in complete agreement with Dr. Salz to the best degree of medical
probability that the care rendered by Dr. Anita Nevyas-Wallace on behalf of
Dominic Morgan fell below standard for LASIK surgery at the time. Indeed, I
completely agree with Dr. Selz that Dr. Nevyas-Wallace failed to appropriately
screen Dr. Morgan and exclude him as a viable candidate for LASIK surgery
based on his extensive prior ophthalmologic history which would have predicted
a less than optimal result, as he has ultimately experienced with the surgery
performed by Dr. Anita Nevyas -Wallace.

Dr. Friedman, your kind attention to this information and awareness of my
opinion to the best degree of medical probability which is in complete
agreement with Dr. Satz that Dr. Anita Nevyas-Wallace had substandard care


